
SCHEDULE

Of Correspondence between Ihe Roman Catholic Bishop of Toronto and Ihe Chief
Superintendent of Schools for Upper Canada, on the subject of Separate Common
Schools in Upper Canada.

I. Letter from the Roman Catholic Bishop of Toronto, to the Chief Superintendent

of Schools for Upper Canada, dated Irichtown, (near Chatham, C.VV.,) 20th February,

1852, soliciting attention to the case of the Roman Catholic Separate School in

Chatham.

II. Letter from the Roman Catholic Bishop of Toronto, to the Chief Superintendent

of Schools, dated London, C. W,, 7th March, 1852, containing additional remarks on

the case of the II. C. Separate School at Chatham.

III. Letter from the Chief Superintendent of Schools, to the R. C. Bishop of

Toronto, dated 13th March, 1852, in reply to the foregoing.

IV. Letter from the R. C. Bishop of Toronto, to the Chief Superintendent of

Schools, dated Oakville, 24th March, 1852, expressing his views upon the operations

of the system of Public Elementary Instruction in Upper Canada.

V. Letter from the Chief Superintendent of Schools, to the R. C. Bishop of

Toronto, dated the 24th April, 1852, in reply to the foregoing.

VI. Letter from the R. C. Bishop of Toronto, to the Chief Superintendent of

Schools, dated Toronto, 1st May, 1852, stating more fully, in French, the views
expressed in his former letters, in English.

VII. Translation of the foregoing Letter.

VIII. Letter from the Chief Superintendent of Schools, to the R. C. Bishop of

Toronto, dated the 12th May, 1852, in reply to the foregoing.

IX. Note from the R. C. Bishop of Toronto, to the Chief Superintendent of

Schools, dated 22nd May, 1852, acknowledging the receipt ofthe foregoing letter as the

conclusion of the Correspondence with the head of the Educational Department.

X. Letter from the R. C. Bishop of Toronto, to the Chairman of the Council of

Public Instruction for Upper Canada, dated 26th May, 1852, on the subject of the

Correspondence with the Chief Superintendent of Schools.

XI. Letter from the Chief Superintendent of Schools, to the R. C. Bishop of

Toronto, dated the 31st May, 1852, in reply to the foregoing.


